Subject: Re: Working on new installer / makeinstall...
Posted by cbpporter on Wed, 06 Oct 2010 13:12:01 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Please, this is not the place to push your personal anti-GPL agenda. As long as GPL does not
limit our freedom (I mean of the project and the way we can use it), there is no reason to take
such drastic steps.

And we can't say that you can link GPL applications in. That is not our right. GPL already grants
and limits your right in its own way and we can not override it. If someone links with GPL and
publishes the code, all the code is going to be GPL also.
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